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6th July 2023 
 

 
Dear Parent/Carers of Year R  

Further to the information in the letter sent 30th June, our Reception Class teacher has 
confirmed today that she will not be joining the strike action on 7th July.  
 
Therefore, I am pleased to say our Year R class will be open as usual tomorrow and we look 
forward to seeing the children in school. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
Mrs R Hindle  
Head of School  
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